
January 8, 2009 
 

 
 

 
 
To the Honorable 

Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

  Attached is a substitute resolution relative to the application, 
acceptance, and funding of a grant from We Energies titled “DPW Field 

Headquarters Energy Grant”.  This resolution was introduced as a title only file 
and has been referred to the Public Works Committee for their January 4, 2006 
meeting. 

 
  This substitute resolution authorizes the Commissioner of Public 

Works to apply for, accept, and fund a “DPW Field Headquarters Energy Grant” 
from We Energies for incorporating energy saving measures into the construction 
of the new Department of Public Works Field Headquarters at 3850 North 35 th 

Street. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      JEFFREY J. MANTES, Commissioner 

      Department of Public Works 
 
Attachments 
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cc:  J. Mantes 
       V. Gupta 

       G. Kulwicki 
       R. Schoeneck 

       M. Krause 
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